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Veterans of Foreign Wars Endorses Veterans Small 

Business Protection Act
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Veterans of Foreign Wars endorsement of the Veterans Small 

Business Protection Act (S. 3405)
.  This bill, introduced by Senator Heller, authorizes the Department of Veterans Affairs to treat any business left to a spouse or dependent by a member of the Armed Services killed in the line of duty as a veteran-owned business or a disabled veteran-owned business for purposes of benefit eligibility. The bill also ensures that surviving spouses of service members that owned a small business and were killed in action are considered for government contracts.       
“I am pleased that the Veterans of Foreign Wars has endorsed the Veterans Small Business Protection Act. This important piece of legislation ensures that surviving spouses and children of fallen soldiers are eligible for the same small business benefits as their loved one. Our nation’s heroes and their families have made incredible sacrifices and deserve our full support. I am grateful for this endorsement,” said Senator Dean Heller.

Last week, Heller spoke on the Senate floor about the Veterans Small Business Protection Act. The American Legion has also endorsed the bill. 
A PDF copy of the VFW endorsement letter is attached with this press release.
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